UNIVERSITY GRANTS COMMISSION

Finance Circular Letter No. 04/2016

20™ June, 2016

Vice-Chancellors of Universities,
Directors of Institutes,
Rectors of Campuses.

The University Grants Commission adopted the Public Finance Circular No. 04/2016 dated 16"
March, 2016 issued by the Ministry of Finance on the above subject. Copy of the Circular is
enclosed herewith for compliance by all Universities and Higher Educational Institutions with

Procurement of Works up to Rs. 50 Million from Regional Contractors

under Domestic Funds

effect from 01% April, 2016.

The letter 1s avail;;ble on the UGC website www.ugc.ac.lk.
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Prof. Méhan de Silva
Chairman
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. Secretary/ MOHE

. Vice-Chairman/UGC

. Secretary/UGC

. Registrars of Universities

. Accountant/UGC

. Bursars of Universities

. Snr. Asst./Asst. Registrars of Institutes/Campuses
. Snr. Asst./Asst. Bursars of Institutes/Campuses
. Snr. Asst. Secretary/Personnel/UGC

. Chief Internal Auditor/UGC

. Auditor General

. Govt. Audit Superintendent/UGC

. Govt. Audit Superintendent/Universities
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Public Finance Circular No 04/2016

Al

Secretaties to Ministries

" t

Procurement of Works up to Rs.50 Million from Regional Contrictors
under Domestic Funds ' '

The governme; "t‘i:in_ténd'_s‘ o promote contractors in regiotis by encouraging them to participate in

small and medium seale constructions and renovation works of the Government contracts in view
.ofincreasing eﬁ;ploymen‘t_'-dgp_oﬁuﬁiﬁes 1n regions, develop capacity of the regional contractors,
- reduce income inequality, and tinimizes delays in constructions and to utilize local resources at
i fons, while maximizing the value for nioney for the government in

nber of regional contractors who are capable to undertake

ion projects, it has been reported. that those contracts are
dtional level contractors, oL ' ‘

‘regird on Tel:011-2484614.

RH.S. Samaratunga
Secretary to the Treasury




